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Comments:  I would like the forest service to consider allowing handicap individuals to access gated roads by

electric bicycle you allow a bicycle without motors now you would increase the the likelihood that senior hunters

would be more active in pursuing deer and it gives them better chance to control the deer herd which seems to

be a major threat to the forest itself you allow heavy equipment on these roads I don't think a bicycle is going to

ruin these roads and it would help disable individuals to access areas where they can't get to now because of

mobility issues also a permit fee could be instituted to identify the user and generate funds for the forest service

and having more access to areas could identify problem within the forest itself such as illegal dumping for one it

is not fair to herd all handicap individuals onto a predetermined parcel of land to hunt or fish for an entire season

thank you and I hope that you think seriously on this agenda Glen Vogelsberger  I can be reached at

glenvogelsberger@yahoo.com 


